
From: carol sherman rogers [mailto:cshermanrogers@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, January 12, 2015 11:40 AM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission 
Subject: Citizen against propane pipeline 
  
Dear Committee, 
I live on a houseboat on Multnomah Channel and drive Highway 30 daily. I am astounded at the 
number of hazardous train cargos, storage facilities, and Esco’s mine tailings buried along the 
Channel. Enough is enough! Please do not allow another environmental hazard in our neighborhood. 
Our City deserves better protection and you can provide it by not allowing a zone change for 
Pembina. 
Sincerely, 
Carol Sherman-Rogers  
14928 NW Mill Rd. Portland OR 97231 


